THE OHIO STATE UNIVERSITY

HOWARD L. BEVIS, President

COLUMBUS 10

DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY

September 17, 1952

Dr. W. S. Haldeman Department of Chemistry Monmouth College Monmouth, Illinois

Dear Dr. Haldeman:

Following our telephone conversation this morning, I am writing this letter to tell you that I will be happy to appear either Friday night or Saturday at the conference on College Chemistry Teachers and I would like to use the topic "Objective-Perspective-Plus." This will be fitting for either the after dinner address or for the Saturday address.

I am sorry that I missed you this morning at Atlantic City but I just returned from a hard four-day drive from the West and found my desk piled full of material that had to be answered. I am endeavoring to get it out of the way before our school starts in another week.

I am sure that the material which you and Dr. Lewis and Dr. Haenish discussed will be quite helpful as I formulate my ideas for my part of the program. I am looking forward with a great deal of interest to my visit with you folks at Monmouth College. I have a very high regard for the work that schools like yours are doing.

Cordially yours,

Mull. Familt

A. B. Garrett Professor of Chemistry

ABG: hp